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 Somerville Office of Veterans’ Services

Joseph A. Curtatone, Mayor                                      Bryan P. Bishop, Commissioner


Candidate:      Kevin Dickinson
Statement for Consideration

Veterans’ Commission on Monuments, Memorials and Dedications (VCMMD)

Dear Board of Aldermen,

As a veteran of the US Army, I served my country from 1982 to 1985 ending with a tour in South Korea in the 501st MI, where I provided assistance to our field resources.  After leaving active service, I experienced what so many of our service personnel face and or have experienced.  It was by volunteering at the Wayside Christian Mission where I assisted in providing for abused women with kids that I was able to once again put to use the sense of service learned in the Army that I was able to improve my own condition.  Today after having lived here in Somerville for 9.5 years I realized that I was not being of service.  So I went looking to see where I can be of service and learned that the city needed volunteers from the community on the VCMMD. The VCMMD honors individuals that have served our great nation.  They strengthen family and community ties with their service by being stewards of their loved ones visual memoir.  So in short, being of service, giving to my community and creating a home in a city that I call home is why I would like to serve my community by being on the VCMMD.

Kevin Dickinson

